
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kevin Culbert 
Senior Manager,  
Regulatory Policy and Strategy 
 
 

tel 416 495 5778 
kevin.culbert@enbridge.com 
 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER  
 
 
August 18, 2016 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:       
 
Re: Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) – Notice of Proposal to Amend Codes and 

Rules – EB-2016-0179  
 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. ("Enbridge") – Written Comments          
   
By email dated July 27, 2016, the Board invited interested parties to submit written 
comments on the proposed amendments for the above noted proceeding by  
August 19, 2016.  
 
As a gas distributor, Enbridge has no concerns with the proposal and requests further 
correspondence regarding this proceeding is sent to my attention as per the address  
below:  
 
EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
Phone:  416 495-5778 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed] 
 
Kevin Culbert 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Policy & Strategy 
 
cc:  Guri Pannu, Legal Counsel, Litigation and Regulatory, EGD (email) 

Eileen Campbell, Manager, Customer Relations & Office of the Ombudsman, EGD  

mailto:EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com

